
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is a selection of comments from the Taster Session held on Thursday 10th March: 

“The lunches were better than I thought.”  

 

“Flavours and quality have improved markedly since my school days!! Should keep the kids happily fed.” 

 

“Very nice improvement.” 

 

“The kids weren’t crazy about the chocolate & beetroot muffin but I was pleasantly surprised by the lasagne.” 

 

“Looked and tasted very good. We will switch back to school lunches next term.” 
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